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RESOLUTION 

OF THE 

TERRY LAKE RECREATION ASSOCIATION 

REGARDING UNIDENTIFIABLE WATERCRAFT AND TRAILERS 

ON TERRY LAKE LEASED PROPERTY 
 

 

Terry Lake Recreation Association hereby adopts the following for dealing with unidentified or 

unclaimed watercraft and trailers left on Terry Lake leased property. 

 

1. Watercraft and/or Trailer Considered Unidentified 

 

Per the Rules and Regulations, watercraft and trailers kept on Terry Lake leased 

property must have a current year TLRA decal that identifies the owner of the 

watercraft or trailer. If a current year decal is not on the watercraft or trailers it will be 

considered unidentifiable. 

 

2. Watercraft or Trailers with Old TLRA Decals 

 

If a watercraft or trailer has a non-current TLRA decal with the owner’s name, then the 

owner will be notified and informed that they must either remove the watercraft or 

trailer or request/obtain a current decals and place them on the trailer or watercraft. 

 

If this is not done within thirty (30) days of notification, then the trailer or watercraft will 

be treated in the same manner as unidentifiable watercraft or trailers. 

 

3. Unidentifiable Watercraft/Trailers 

 

Watercraft or trailers on Terry Lake leased property that do not have current year TLRA 

decals with the owners name will be considered unidentifiable. 

 

For TLRA purposes, Colorado issued boat numbers or Colorado license plates on a trailer 

are not sufficient identification.  

  

4. Procedure for Removal of Unidentifiable Watercraft/Trailers 

 

When a watercraft or trailer is first identified as “unidentifiable” a first notice will be 

sent to all members requesting that the owners claim and either remove their 

watercraft/trailers or obtain current year TLRA decals.  

 

The notice will contain a description of the item, at least one photograph, and it’s 

approximate location. The notice will be sent either by US mail or email. 

Watercraft/trailer descriptions will be either in the notice or on the TLRA website. If on 
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the website, then the notice will contain information on how to access that information 

on the website. 

 

If, after thirty (30) days, the watercraft/trailer has not been claimed and had current 

year TLRA decals applied, a second notice will be sent. 

 

If, fifteen (15) days after the second notice, the watercraft/trailer has not been claimed 

and had current year TLRA decals applied, it will be tagged for towing. A tow company 

will be contacted to remove and take possession of the watercraft/trailer. 

 

  

 

 


